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LA CANADA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 
April 15, 2021 

 
 

Via Zoom 
Public Comments can be submitted via 

 
https://forms.gle/sK82fnQdJKNR9wct7 

 
 

PUBLIC HEARING        POSTED 
 

The Governing Board of La Cañada Unified School District (LCUSD) will hold 
public hearings on the 2020-21 LCUSD Negations Proposal to Classified School 
Employees Association (CSEA) and the 2020-21 CSEA Negotiations Proposal to 
LCUSD.   
 
The Governing Board of La Cañada Unified School District (LCUSD) will hold 
public hearings on the 2020-21 LCUSD Negations Proposal to La Cañada 
Teachers Association (LCTA) and the 2020-21 LCTA Negotiations Proposal to 
LCUSD.   
 
The public hearings will be held during the Special Governing Board meeting on 
April 15, 2021, at 1:00 p.m. via Zoom.   

 
 


